
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Flint              Term:   Summer 1             2021 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of our learning 
 

Another 6 weeks have been and gone in a 

flash in Flint Class! 

 

We have spent several weeks exploring 

Pop Art and what it looked like. The 

students then created their own 

onomatopoeia style cartoon word. 

 

As well as this, the class took part in some 

more creative activities that challenged 

them to think outside the box. One 

afternoon, they had to try to create a boat 

(that was made out materials found in the 

classroom) that could float on water for an 

extended period of time. There was 

definitely some imaginative ideas! In 

addition to this, they spent an afternoon 

creating a crazy golf course with focus on 

using everyday items to form obstacles. 

 

We have continued to read the book 

“OrangeBoy” and covered many themes 

that teenagers may face in this country. 

We have almost made it to the grand 

finale to find out what will happen to 

Marlon! 

 

Every Monday morning, the class have 

continued to develop their cooking skills 

with some delicious meals being made! The 

focus this term has been around greater 

independence in the kitchen and also 

communication with others who may be 

working around you in the same work 

space.  

 

Have a great half term and let’s hope for 

less rain! 

 

Flint Class Team 

                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


